
Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Admm1strahon 

Washington, DC 20585 

March 9, 2004 

The Honorable John T Conway 
Chamnan 
Defense Nuclear Fac1hties Safety Board 
625 Indiana A venue, NW 
Smte 700 
Washmgton, DC 20004 

Dear Mr Chairman 

In my February 3, 2004, transm1ss10n of deliverable 4 6 l of the Department's nnplementdtIOn 
plan for Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 2002-3 we adv1sed you that 
by February 27, 2004, we would transmit the Los Alamos National Labordtory (LANL) portion 
of the commitment or advise you of the date by which we would provide 1t 

The 1mt1al LANL response received m late February was mcomplete and has been returned to the 
contractor for further act10n We plan to transmit the LANL portion of dehverable 4 6 l by 
March 31, 2004 

If you have any questions about the National Nuclear Secunty Adm1111stratton (NNSA) portion of 

commitment 4 6 1, or about our path forward on NNSA actions under the 1mplementat10n plan, 
please contact me or have your staff contact Jeff Underwood at (301) 903-8303 

Smcerely, 

//

/h� �-�-
Everet H Beckner 
Deputy Adm1mstrator 

for Defense Programs 

cc 
M Whitaker, DR-1 
B Cook, EH-1 
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